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Apologies to those of you who have downloaded the Global Resources Outlook 2019: Implications for 

Business Leaders on or before 14 March 2019.  

The following changes were made in the PDF and any future printed versions document: 

• Figure 2: The topmost tranche and largest increase in resources has been correctly labelled as 

‘non-metallic minerals’ (previously incorrectly labelled as ‘Fossil Fuels’) 

• Figure 2: The second tranche from the bottom has been correctly labelled as ‘Fossil Fuels’ 

(previously incorrectly labelled as ‘Non-Metallic Minerals’) 

• Figure 3: Left-hand graph now labelled as ‘Domestic Material Consumption’, right-hand graph 

now labelled as ‘Material Footprint’ 

• Back cover: IRP website has been added and the contact email for the IRP Secretariat has been 

updated.  

Any downloaded and printed versions prior to 14 March 2019 should be read as per this note. The 

current online version reflects these changes.  

 


